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The Advocacy Committee was tasked with considering and drafting a needs budget in 
June 2021. 

In September 2021, this was discussed by the Committee Chair and Staff Liaison. It 
was suggested that this work might be better suited for the new Budget Committee as 
part of its work. As the Board discussed the formation, ToR and work of a budget 
committee in October 2021, the motion to draft a needs budget was added to the work 
of the budget committee. 

No other work was assigned to the Advocacy committee over the year and as such no 
meetings occurred. 

 


